
From: Policy and Regulation  
Sent: 08 April 2022 09:45 
To: Lin Bagwell <Lin.Bagwell@eastcambs.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Street Trading Consent application 22/00209/STRCON - Sabro's - The Fountain PH car 
park 1 Churchgate Street Soham CB7 5DS 
 

Dear Lin, 
 
I do not have objections to this application. However, licence should be approved with the following 

conditions: 

1. The applicant must keep to the area stated on their plan so as to allow unobstructed use of 

the remainder of the footway. 

2. The applicant must police their area strictly to make sure any item of object placed outside 

the area by a member of public is quickly returned. 

3. The applicant must keep the area clear of litter. 

4. The applicant must provide a bin for litter that they must empty at least daily. 

5. The applicant must be able to contain the noise produced by customers visiting, in order to 

not disturb the neighbouring residences. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Laise Facada 
Technical Administrator 
Policy and Regulation 
Highways Service 
Cambridgeshire County Council 
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